WEST68 STREET

BLOCK ASSOCIATION

W 69th St Construction Noise

For over 6 months deafening excavation noise and vibration have
severely negatively impacted residents of W 68 & W 69 Streets
around construction at 48 & 50 W 69th St between CPW and
Columbus Avenue. See recent article https://nyti.ms/2uPR5qR

"People want to be heard about this and this needs to be heard. No
one should go through this again” state leaders of the W 69th Street
Block Association. PLEASE JOIN US

May 7, Tuesday Evening at 6:30 PM

Mount Sinai West
1000 Tenth Ave @ 59th Street

Community Board 7 (CB7) monthly meeting
https://www1.nyc.gov/site/manhattancb7/index.page

W69th St states: "Residents from 68th street should be involved in this also. This is not
a plan to ambush anyone on CB7. It is only an opportunity for us to speak at the public
session and bring the issues regarding the project at #50 to light and tell how it has
affected our lives. This is a good opportunity to bring these concerns to CB 7 so when
these issues come before them again they have past community input when making
decisions. We plan to have some signs and be structured in our presence. But again, it
is not hostile, or a plan to ambush CB7".
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